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Handover of the house to 

ZODWA NENE, the main 

beneficiary. 

CARING

The Trailhead Inn in Billings is starting 
construction on its parking lot and has 
notified us of parking restrictions for 
employees who use the lot when 
taking Coach transportation to site. 

Please see the outlined parking 
restrictions in these images. The 
Trailhead Inn asks that vehicles park 
on the other side of the bus lane until 
further notice. 

NOTICE
PARKING RESTRICTIONS AT THE 

TRAILHEAD INN IN BILLINGS, MT

Please contact the Human Resources team at your site with any questions. 
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